
Strategic HSE Systems Inc. Announces Partnership with Titan GPS to 
Bring World-Class Technology to Fleet Safety and Compliance 
 
Strategic HSE Systems Inc., a leader in compliance-based solutions for Transportation and Occupational 
Health and Safety, and Titan GPS, powered by Certified Tracking Solutions, a leader in GPS telematics, 
today announced a partnership to provide world-class technology to improve fleet safety and efficiency, 
maintain compliance, and provide reliable business analytics for customers. 
 
Strategic HSE Systems Inc.’s critical services for compliance, maintenance, and training coupled with 
Titan GPS’s FieldDocs, GPS, AI Dash Cams, and ELD devices allow both companies to provide enhanced 
solutions for driver training and compliance and develop streamlined processes for customer success. 
Their combined vision empowers clients to operate with confidence in a healthy, safe, and productive 
manner.   
 
“We are an essential service that works for essential services. In partnering with Titan GPS, we marry 
next-gen GPS technology with our customer-centric processes and programs to bring the most 
comprehensive solution to our customers,” said Samuel Elkins, Owner and Founder of Strategic HSE 
Systems Inc. 
 
“Titan GPS has been expanding, capturing market share across North America, realizing our vision to 
help companies make the world a safer place, one data point at a time. Through the development of 
relationships with Strategic HSE and other like-minded organizations, we are cultivating a community 
focused on empowering businesses to make better decisions for their companies based on compliance, 
safety, and transparency,” said Ben Jensen Jr., Founder and CEO of Certified Tracking Solutions. 
 
About Strategic HSE Systems Inc.: Strategic HSE Systems Inc. is a one-stop-shop for everything from 
transportation compliance and occupational health testing services to health and safety business 
solutions and business development. They provide unmatched customer service and have been helping 
clients focus on their business since 2010. 
 
About Titan GPS: Titan GPS, powered by Certified Tracking Solutions, is an innovator and leader in GPS 
telematics, fleet tracking and management, and workflow optimization. They have been trusted by 
thousands of fleet operators across North America since 2004. Titan GPS is headquartered in Edmonton, 
Alberta, and Phoenix, AZ. 


